August 3, 2017

Dear Parents,
Your child has selected to participate in the Winter Hill Middle School Chorus that takes place after school on Tuesdays! Rehearsals will be every week in the music room for one hour from 2:45-3:45 and is open to all 6-8th graders. It is important that students consistently attend rehearsals in order to prepare for performances throughout the year. If your child misses more than four practices, he/she will not be allowed to participate in future performances.
Rules and procedures for music class still apply for after-school chorus. If a student is disruptive to the rehearsal, he or she will be asked to call home and leave the rehearsal. Any student that is removed more than three times will not be allowed to participate. 
Please check 1 box and sign your name below. Students will be able to purchase a chorus t-shirt for $8.00. Please check below if you would like to buy a t-shirt and include the $8.00 with this permission slip. Return the bottom half of this notice with your child. Rehearsals will begin on Tuesday, September 19th. 
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Thank you,

Kristin Stier
WHCS Music Teacher

______ I give permission for my child to participate in chorus after school.

______ I do not give permission for my child to participate in chorus after school. 

_____ YES I would like to purchase a T-Shirt for $8.00. Adult size: ___________

Parental signature: ________________________________________________________
Child’s name: ____________________________________________________________
